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19
th
 April 2024 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

RE: Lancashire Cricket School Open Day – 3rd May 2024  

Assalam Alaikum, 

We hope you are in the best health and Imaan. 

Each year Lancashire Cricket hosts a Primary Schools Open Day. This year we have been invited to 

attend with our Year 4 pupils. 

The Primary Schools Open Day is aimed at Key Stage 2 and takes place during the school day. The 

children get the chance to watch Lancashire Cricket play live and also be active in the large Fan Zone. 

The zone includes cricket inflatables, go-karts, climbing wall and circus skills. The event is also well 

supported by the uniformed services with the Army, RAF, Police and Fire Service providing vehicles 

and activities for the children’s entertainment. 

We will set off from school on Friday 3rd May at 9.30am on the Metrolink and return by 2.30pm. 

The cost of the trip is £5 which includes entry to the Cricket ground and transport.  

All pupils will need to bring a packed lunch in a disposable bag. (No fizzy drinks or sweets). Pupils 

may also bring some money to buy an ice cream. 

Pupils will be accompanied by Mrs Hashmi, Mrs Hafiz, Mrs Khan and Mrs I. Chaudhry. 

Please complete the permission slip below  and return to the class teacher by Tuesday 23
rd

 April.  

Payment must be made by bank transfer by Friday 26th April 2024. 

Bank Name: Royal Bank of Scotland 

Account name: Manchester Islamic Educational Trust LTD  

Account number: 10094347   Sort code: 16-34-27 

Please make payment reference: Pupil Name & Cricket trip 

Kind Regards, 

Wassalam 

Mrs I. Chaudhry 

SLT/SMSC Lead   
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Lancashire Cricket School Open Day – 3rd May 2024  

 (Please return to class teacher by Tuesday 23rd April 2024) 

I give permission for ………………….………………… to go on the trip to The Lancashire Cricket 

School Open Day – 3rd May 2024. 

 

Parent/ Carer’s name…………………………………………………….……….. 
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